From: Katherine Becker [mailto:becker@mdh-law.com]
Sent: Wednesday, May 08, 2013 2:34 PM

To: Fischbach, Jeffrey (CI-StPaul)

Cc: Zangs, Larry (CI-StPaul)

Subject: RE: 80 Snelling Ave N - Notification Letter

Hi Jeff and Larry,

I wanted to let you know that Buffalo Wild Wings would like to withdraw their application for
the 2:00 a.m. license as they do not intend to stay open past 1:00 a.m.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks,
Kate




